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COVID-19: Provider Re-Credentialing for 

Medicaid and Children's Health Insurance 

Program 
 
What is new? 
Per our contracts the re-credentialing process must be completed at least once every three years. 

In response to COVID-19, the Texas Health and Human Service (HHSC) is allowing us an additional two months to 

complete our provider re-credentialing actions if needed. We are required to document the delay if the extension is 

used.  

 

How long is the extension? 
As of June 18, 2020, HHSC is allowing us an additional two months to complete the re-credentialing process. 

 

What are we responsbile for? 
Providers are responsible to contact us if an extension is needed for their re-credentialing process as a Blue Cross and 

Blue Shield provider. We are required to document the reason for the delay if the extension time is used for the re-

credentialing process of our providers. 

 
Have questions?  
Contact our Medicaid provider call center at 1-877-560-8055 or contact your Medicaid Provider Network Representative 

at 1-855-212-1615. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 By clicking this link, you will go to a new website/app (“site”). This new site may be offered by a vendor or an independent third party. The site may also contain non-Medicare related information. In 

addition, some sites may require you to agree to their terms of use and privacy policy. 
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